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Association of Historians of 19th Century Art
(Tampa, 11-13 Mar 10)

Foa, Michelle A

Call for Papers for the 2010 Conference of the Nineteenth Century Studies
Association (NCSA)

Deadline: September 1, 2009

The Association of Historians of Nineteenth-Century Art (AHNCA) is
sponsoring a session at the annual conference of the Nineteenth Century
Studies Association, which will be held in Tampa, FL from March 11-13,
2010. The theme of this year's conference is "Theatricality and the
Performative in the Long Nineteenth Century," and the specific focus of
the AHNCA-sponsored session is performers and audiences in
nineteenth-century art and imagery. Proposals for papers that address the
visual representation of performances and/or audiences, either broadly or
narrowly construed, are welcome, and should be submitted with a CV by
September 1, 2009 to Michelle Foa at MFoa@Tulane.edu or by mail to:

Michelle Foa
Tulane University
Newcomb Art Department
Woldenberg Art Center
New Orleans, LA 70118

For more information about NCSA and the conference, please go to:
http://www.english.uwosh.edu/roth/ncsa/
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